Heart & Vision

The Red Arrows and The Battle of Britain Flight Is Coming to Upwell!

July 27th is an important date for your diary this month, as the Red Arrows and the Battle of Britain Memorial Flight make a dramatic entry to the skies over Upwell. 

They will be performing a fifteen minute show of breathtaking aerial acrobatics over Upwell playing field as the headlining event at Heart & Vision, a charity event organised by local woman Kate Blake.

The event is being held in aid of the Red Arrows Trust, the Police Benevolent Fund and the Fire Brigade Benevolent Fund. The day centres around two main activities: a traditional fête on the playing field in Upwell and a charity auction at Upwell village hall in the evening.

Kate started organising the event as a tribute to her husband Rob, himself an ex-fireman, policeman and paramedic. With contributions from the RAF, local businesses and regional Police, Ambulance and Fire Brigades the day has now turned into a huge regional fundraiser for the forces’ benevolent funds and is threatening to take over Kate’s life!
Upwell Playing field will host the fête on Friday afternoon. There will be fun for all the family with face painting, stalls, tombola, displays and games.  The Red Arrows Battle of Britain Flight will both be making their way to Upwell during the  afternoon for two fantastic aerial displays.
The action moves to the village hall in the evening for a charity auction, with 

items kindly donated by local businesses and some of the organisations participating in the afternoon’s event. Items up for auction include a signed poster of the Red Arrows, visits to the Red Arrows and Battle of Britain Flight’s home base, family tickets to local attractions and many others.
We wish Kate the best of luck for her big day and hope the great British weather does it justice! Look out for posters and advertising around the Parish for event timings and more information.

